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You don't often get email from awebb@glenview.il.us. Learn why this is important

RE: 02-19-0016
Village of Glenview
Waukegan and East Lake Avenue Intersection Project
 
Dear Jon and Doug
 
The Village of Glenview is requesting to reinstall funds for the above referenced project. The Village
has made progress toward completing the construction phase.   The Phase II has been completed
and plans are in the final stages of approval and ready for letting, pending state approval of the ROW
agreements.
 
Here is the link to the pre-final plans submitted to IDOT back in May.
 

 3681 - East Lake and Waukegan 
 
If you should have any question, please do not hesitate to contact me
 
Thank you
 
 
Adriana Webb, Engineering Division Manager
Village of Glenview | department
2500 East Lake Avenue | Glenview, IL 60026
(: (847) 904-4414 | *:  awebb@glenview.il.us
Click here to sign up for our eGlenview digital newsletter
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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